ARDEN OAKS GAZETTE

SEPTEMBER 1982

circulation 1500

Tuesday night - September 7 - 7:30 pm Civic Club

Dear Neighbors,

Well you know fall is in the air when the kids start back to school and the temperature drops to 95 degrees. This Tuesday we will have our Civic Club meeting outside in the front of the building if it is any cooler. We will form a committee out of those present to select officers for the coming year. We will also formulate plans for painting the Civic Club Building and furnish additional details about the Christmas Home Tour. When our families plan our fall schedules at home; include participation at Civic Club meetings and activities. This could just be your season for getting involved!!!

Bill Bijah

Are You a Civic Club Member?

Garden Oaks is made up of 1500 households and of that total only 105 are Civic Club members. A one year membership is only \$5.00 - a bargain for the benefits that can be appreciated. A small sampling of what is done with your money: monthly publication of the Gazette, maintenance of the Civic Club Building, purchase of HOW signs and Garden Oaks signs. We need more financial support to tackle major projects, such as the much needed renovation of our Civic Club building. Please complete the attached membership form and mail your membership today!

	CIVIC	CLUB	MEMBERSHIP	FORM	\$5.00/year	
				Mail To:		
NAME					AKS CIVIC CLUB	
ADDRESS				c/o Mr. Treasure	Willard Mills	
TELEPHONE NUMBER_				907 West 41st Street Houston, Texas 77018		

Northwest YMCA

The Northwest YMCA on 1234 W. 34th is accepting registration for the fall programs including:
.gymnastics - karate - afterschool program - Friday Night Out - Fun Day - Swim classes - Gym and Swim-Football - Soccer - Enerjazz - Fitness Fantasia - Adult Fitness-Volleyball - Country and Western Dance - Bridge - Oil Painting - Bible Study - Mother and Daughter seminar etc.... For more information, just call them at 869-3378.

869-3378



Garden Club Clippings



DISTRICT COORDINATOR NEEDED

The March of Dimes is seeking a volunteer to be the District Coordinator for the March of Dimes in the Garden Oaks Area. Most of their yearly activities will take place on January 29, 30, and 31st. If you think this worthwhile opportunity is for you, please call Becky Momberger. She is the Zone Coordinator for this region and can fill you in on the details. Her telephone number is 683-8020.

COVERED DISH SUPPER

The Civic Club Meeting on October 5th will be a covered dish dinner. It will be held at the Garden Oaks Baptist Fellowship Hall. It should start around 7:30 pm so bring your best recipe from Grandma's. We will recognize the Board of Trustees for Garden Oaks.

Watch Out!

With school starting and little ones getting to school early - be especially careful around Garden Oaks Elementary. There is a reduced speed limit during school hours on Sue Barnett.

Garden Oaks wants to hear from you!

Your suggestions for articles are welcome! If you would like to include a special article in your Gazette, please call Bill Bijak at 688-2097.

Gazette Couriers

We need Gazette couriers to help deliver in all areas of Garden Caks, and especially sections 4 and 5. If you can help deliver a street near your home, please call Johnny Murphy at 688-7337.

Deliver Gazettes!

FOR JUST 30 MINUTES PER MONTH